
 

April 15th, 2020 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

 

On June 1st, 2020, USG will be separating Fire-rated Grid from non-fire-rated Grid within its 

intermediate duty DX® family of products; separating DX/DXL® intermediate duty products into 

DX® (non-fire-rated) and DXL® (fire-rated) designations.  In addition, USG intends to price 

intermediate duty fire-rated Grid at a premium to non-fire-rated Grid.  The separation is as 

follows: 

Non-fire-rated 

Intermediate duty 

DX24 

DX422 

DX424 Seismic 

DX216 

Fire-rated  

Intermediate duty 

DXL24 

DXL424 

DXL424 Seismic 

DXL216 

 

Please contact your USG representative with any questions you may have.   

 

Thank you for supporting USG 

 

Steve Rodriguez 

Director, USG Ceilings  

550 West Adams Street 

Chicago, IL 60661 


